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Dear Chair Fahey and members of the committee, 

 

I urge you to support HB 2694 to allow 17 year olds to vote in the primary when 

they'll be 18 for the general. As a July baby, you can imagine how infuriating it was to 

realize that I would not get to vote in the primary for who would be on my ballot in 

November the year I turned 18. It's been a top voting rights issue for me ever since. 

This bill honestly just seems like common sense to me. So, for the sake of all the 

young people with birthdays that fall between May's primary and November's general 

election, please pass this bill. 

 

Thank you. 


